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‘together aspire, together achieve, together we are stronger..

Another busy week - Inspiring Creative Learners

Dear Parents/Carers,

* X
As it comes to the end of another academic year I would Summ
like to thank all of you for the support you have offered our _

small but big-hearted village school. The children have 41} ' pl r/ x

! Hut - . mi |
thrived this year and as we have seen the Curriculum , [ | j _
embed we have watched the children develop inquisitive _ r ) [ ._l.l r\ r 1
minds and a thirst for knowledge. It has been a pleasure to K e
see our Year 6 pupils grow their wings ready for their next 4 X

challenge and watch our new Reception leap onto the path
of education with enthusiasm and curiosity.

I would also like to personally thank the incredible staffing team we have here at Cantley.

They have tenaciously aimed for each and every pupil to achieve their potential and that has
been evident this year. We wish Miss Roberts, Mrs Singleton and Miss Gower good luck in their
new jobs. We have also waved Miss Broom off to her Maternity leave and look forward to
hearing the exciting new arrival news.

Last but certainly not least I would like to thank our fabulous learners, everyday coming in and
giving their best. September brings new and exciting challenges and we look forward to seeing
the children flourish for another academic year.

I wish you all a safe and happy summer break and we look forward to welcoming the children
back on Wednesday 6th September.

Best Wishes,

Mrs Daisley
(Head of School )
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New School Council 2023/24

September is going to be an exciting start for our newly appointed Heads of School Council
with their new service areas that they will lead in. They will have fundamental roles during the
recruitment process for the school council and will lead meetings monthly, focusing on their
service areas.

The Heads of School Council roles are;
Head of Community -

Head of Pupil Well Being -

Head of Enrichment -

Head of Charity -

Cantley PTFA (CSA)
Date for your diary; 19th September
@ 2.45pm - Coffee and Cake drop in

A massive thank you to the CSA for all the funds they
have generated this year. The money raised has
helped contribute towards trips, coaches for
swimming, fun day events for Year 6, new play
equipment and much more.

In the current climate, with continued costs rising for schools, the money generated
from Parent, Teacher, Friends Associations like the CSA are essential.

In September we will be hosting a ‘drop in’ Coffee and Cake for both current members
and anybody interested in ways they can help the CSA or join the committee. Please
spread the word as the more volunteers we can generate the more events we can hold
for our children as well as money raising. We are not asking for huge commitments, it
might be offering to bake a cake once a term for the cake raffle, selling ice lollies/cakes
at the end of the day on the playground, selling old uniforms or helping at the school
disco, fete or Village Fun Day.
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Follow us on Facebook!

Don’t forget to follow our Puffin Preschool and Cantley Primary
School Facebook Pages to keep up to date with news and
celebrations.

Cantley Primary School Facebook

Page

Puffin Preschool Facebook Page

. T ——
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https://hi-in.facebook.com/people/Cantley-Primary-School/100020718285590/
https://hi-in.facebook.com/people/Cantley-Primary-School/100020718285590/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Puffin-Preschool/100071112920356/

Coastal Together

Lucy | Robbie Houghton

Daisley-Cramp Rosie Maunder Abi Howett

David Hopkins

Executive Head - Simon Wakeman - exechead@coastaltogether.co.uk
Co-Chairs of Governars - Mike Blake & Steve Lunniss chairofgovs@coostaltogethercouk

‘together aspire, together achieve, together we are stronger...'

Midday Supervisory Assistant
Immediate start to 31st August 2024

Location

Coastal Together Federation
Cantley Primary School
School Lane

Cantley

Norfolk

NR13 3SA

Web: http://www.coastaltogether.co.uk
Email: pa@coastaltogether.co.uk

Required for an immediate start
6.25 hours per week

12.00 - 1.15 Monday to Friday
Scale A £10.59ph

Fixed Term Initially

We are looking for a friendly and efficient Midday Supervisor to assist in the serving of school lunches, supervise the
lunch hall whilst children are eating and also supervise the playground during the lunchtime break.

Duties will include setting up tables, assisting children while they eat, cleaning tables/sweeping the floor. The position
will also involve organising and supporting children’s outdoor play.

Please use Norfolk's Application form to apply for the post, sending all documents electronically to Sam Wilkinson (PA
to Exec Head)

Coastal Together are committed to safeguarding children and expect all staff to share this commitment. This post is
subject to a satisfactory disclosure through the Disclosure and Barring Service.

This post is likely to come under the requirements of the Childcare (Disqualification) 2009 Regulations and the
successful applicant will be required to complete a declaration form to establish whether they are disqualified under

these regulations.

We have the right to close the application window and interview suitably qualified candidates before the closing date.
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Acle Tennis Club Free Junior Introduction Day

Acle Tennis Club will be running a Junior Introduction Day on Saturday
22" July between 10.30am-11.30 for ages 5 — 9 years old and
11.30am-12.30pm for ages 10 — 16 years old. The aim of these
sessions is to offer your child an introduction to tennis and to learn
various skills, whilst having fun. We currently have 70 juniors having
at least one group session per week on the tennis programme and we
would love to welcome your child to be part of our coaching
programme. Acle Tennis Club and Head Coach, Warren Sawyer have
rich history of producing top national and international tennis players,
one of which, Olivia Nicholls is currently ranked number 72 in the
world at doubles and will be competing at Wimbledon this year.

Head Coach - Warren Sawyer, will be running these sessions. If you
would like to book your child on, please get in contact by email at

sawyerwarren@vyahoo.co.uk or if you would like any more
information, please either email or call on 07834355007.

Acle Tennis Club
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Acle Tennis Club Summer 23 Sport Camps

Acle Tennis Club are running sport camps throughout the summer holidays. The sessions will be run by
Acle Tennis Club Head Coach Warren Sawyer (LTA licenced Level 4). The children will be playing many
different sports, including, tennis, football, uni hockey, Swedish handball, quick cricket and rounders.
Please bring packed lunch/snacks, water, fruit, sun cream and hats. We can provide tennis rackets if
you do not own one. For ages 5-14 years old, members and non members are welcome.

Date Time

25.07.2023 0900-1200
26.07.2023 1300-1600
27.07.2023 0900-1200
01.08.2023 0900-1200
02.08.2023 1300-1600
03.08.2023 0900-1200
15.08.2023 0900-1200
16.08.2023 1300-1600
17.08.2023 0900-1200
22.08.2023 0S00-1200
23.08.2023 1300-1600
24.08.2023 0900-1200

£10 members
£12.50 non members
10% reduction for booking 5 days or more.

If you would like to book, please get in contact by email at sawyerwarren@yahoo.co.uk

Payment details will then be sent to you.
If you would like any more information, please either email or call on 07834355007.
Look forward to seeing you all

Warren Sawyer
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Big Norfolk Summer Holiday Activities -
booking now open

We're pleased to let you know that booking for our summer holiday activity scheme is now open.
Activities start from 24 July and parents will be able to use the booking link to search and book an
activity for their child. There are thousands of spaces available across Norfolk this summer and we
have stacks of exciting activities that children and young people can take part in.

Help us promote Big Norfolk Holiday Fun to your school - order your leaflets by 5pm Wed 27 June

Thank you to those schools that have already ordered their promotional kits. If you need some
additional support there's still time to order printed copies through our toolkit or just download
what you need. All the materials can be downloaded here Big Norfolk Holiday Fun: Schools
(activenorfolk.org)

Please help promote Big Norfolk Holiday Fun to eligible families by:

* sending the Big Summer Holiday Fun pdf to all eligible families

* inserting printed flyers into book bags

* working with families you know who may struggle to make the bocking themselves

* promote the scheme in your weekly school newsletter using the copy provided

* promote the scheme on your Facebook page using the social media images provided

Families should visit Big Norfolk Holiday Fun - Active Norfolk to search and book activities.

Additional free places for vulnerable children and young people

In addition to places for children eligible for free school meals, there are a small number of places
available to vulnerable children and young people. For a complete list of who can benefit from free
places, how you can make referrals, and how to request free transport as well as one to one help
please use the form here.

Please note that spaces will be restricted and issued on a first come first serve basis.

Thanks as always for helping us promote the message to families at your school. We really
appreciate your help. If you have any questions, please contact your HAF coordinator by emailing
bnhf@norfolk.gov.uk

Thanks in advance for all your continued support.

Kind regards

Tim Eyres

Assistant Director of

Commissioning and Partnerships

Norfolk County Council Children’s Services

‘Inspiring Creative Learners.’



Puffin

We have come to the end of an incredible academic year, the learning, exploring and discovery has
certainly not stopped though and we have certainly been busier than ever!

Our curious learners have been exploring everything shapes over the past two weeks, we have been
building castles and towers with the 3D shapes and drawing around the 2D shapes. I was astounded by
their knowledge, showing off how many shapes they already knew and to extend their learning we
identified the corners and even counted them!

The children have been incredible at spotting the shapes within the indoor and outdoor environments
during their child-led activities.

Take a look at the fabulous work produced below!

Our Monster phonics have been supporting our Puffins to
read stories, the children were super excited to share a
book with their favourite Monster.

It’s amazing to see how engrossed the children are within
stories depending on their surrounding environment. Our
fabulous new reading corner has encouraged independent
reading to no end, the Teepee is certainly a cosy corner to
become immersed within some magical story-telling.
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Our pre-reception children have grown their wings and flown the nest ready to start Reception in
September. The Puffin Preschool team are incredibly proud of each of you, you will do amazing things
and have many brilliant adventures throughout your school journey!

I want to thank you all for your continued support. Our Preschool wouldn't be as amazing as it is if it
wasn't for the staff, parents/carers and of course the wonderful children. Have a happy and safe
Summer, we can't wait to see you in September for another amazing academic year.
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Springbok

This week we have been exploring authors and some of the books we have
enjoyed by Julia Donaldson. We made a list of all of her books that we have
enjoyed and wrote a character reference about our favourite character. We
watched the Smeds and The Smoos then we wrote about why the purple baby was
so important! We made stick puppets and the children talked about their
favourite books-we were astonished to find out that she had published 184
books!

Children have thoroughly enjoyed working in groups using their creativity to
design their very own Maths board games. They thought meticulously about how
it would be played, questions that would be made and making it eye catching to
others!

Friday we had a wonderful visit from Norfolk Beekeeper Association and the
children were fascinated! They made real beeswax candles, tried on a beekeeper
suit and found out all about the life cycle of a bee. We had a live hive outside and
got to spot the difference between the queen, workers and drone bees.

Just a note to say it has been a pleasure getting to know your amazing little
people over the last two years and they will always hold a special place in my
heart. I could not be prouder of their progress, confidence and the amazing
characters they have become. I look forward to hearing all about your amazing
progress and you will always hold a special place in my heart.

Mrs Singleton

My time in Springbok, though brief, extremely memorable and a year I will not
forget! I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know your children and all their
wonderful talents. I wish each and everyone of your minis all the best with
everything they go on to achieve.

Miss Roberts
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Vixen

Alongside finishing up some bits of work, we’ve had lots of fun this week in Vixen.
With playing the glockenspiels, using the parachute and our attendance treat
day, it has been a jam packed week. Enjoy these pictures from the week. I'm so
proud of all the Vixens and I'm so glad I've been able to call myself their teacher.
Have a wonderful summer holiday. I will see you in September!
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Firefly

And so we come to the end of the year - and how fantastic it has been! I feel incredibly
fortunate to once again have such an incredible class at Cantley - every pupil is such a credit
to themselves and the school. Throughout this year, Firefly have shown endless resilience, grit
and determination, they have grown into incredible role models and I couldn’t be more proud
of them all. Have an amazing summer holiday, Firefly, and I will see year 5 in September!
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Year 6

And finally, I come to saying goodbye to the most exceptional year 6s. You have all worked
tirelessly this year and should be so proud of yourselves.

I wish you the best of luck with your transition to highschool. Keep up your incredible work
ethic, stay kind, considerate and thoughtful, always try your hardest at everything you do and
I know each and every one of you will achieve all of your goals.

Words cannot express how incredibly proud I am of you all, Year 6! You will forever be missed
at Cantley Primary School.

FIREFLY FIREFLY

FIREFLY

Miss Hammond

Times Tables Rockstars
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Useful websites and information
Taken from Acle website - Acle Foodbank

Acle Food bank has a freephone number now which is 0800 774 7286. Messages can be left
on this number and we will get back to the caller a.s.a.p.

For donations ; The Foodbank

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/ box is in the lobby of the Methodist Church, Bridewell Lane,
Acle and donations can be left here any time the church / hall is open.

Useful items would be rice (long grain or microwaveable), tinned tomatoes, pasta sauce, soap, shower gel.

If you are in need of support or cannot access essential items, please call 01508 533933, Monday to Friday 08:15
- 17:00 and Saturday and Sunday 10:00 - 16:00.

If you are a Broadland resident and need financial support please call 01508 533933, Monday to Friday 08:15 -
17:00.

https://www.leewaysupport.org/

om g,
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Domestic abuse helpline 0300 561 0077 & %,

adviceandsupport@leewaynwa.org.uk * &
Leeway

Domestic violence and Abuse Services

NSPCC Top Tips for dealing with Anxiety in children -

Q

Young Pegple's https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/

Health Services &

o
JustoneNorfolk. mhy. uk _w

013 010X 30080, 11213/
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https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/
https://www.leewaysupport.org/
https://www.norfolklscb.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Top-Tip_Anxious-Child.pdf
https://www.justonenorfolk.nhs.uk/

Attendance/Safeguarding

Attendance target set by the government = 96.6%
ent updated Cantley Primary School attendance this term to date =94.64%

We are delighted to announce that at the end of the Summer Term one lucky
child with good - 98% or above - attendance for the term will be picked at

random to win a Kindle tablet which will be theirs to keep!
The class with the highest attendance this week was

PLEASE ensure that all holidays are taken during the designated holiday time.

Holidays During Term Time

All in-term holiday requests will be classed as unauthorised absences. This will likely result in
a fixed penalty notice being issued from Norfolk County Council.

In Norfolk, penalty notices are issued in accordance with the Norfolk Local Protocol. In all
cases a penalty notice can only be issued if the pupil has accrued at least 9 sessions (4.5
school days) of unauthorised absence within the previous 6 school weeks. This would result in
a fine of £60 per child per parent ie; for a family with 2 children this would total £240

The leaflet below has more information about fixed penalty notices.
Fixed Penalty Notices

Date Time Event

. 3pm End of Year Celebration Assembly on the
Friday 21st July Last Day playground - Parents/Carers welcome
Wednesday 6th Return to School
September
Friday 15th 10am-2pm Yr6 Humanities Day Transition Day
September
Friday 29th 10am-2pm Yr6 Creative Industries Transition Day
September
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rvpJHwPxALAvrLEuOlYdXCJjwuiZPi7N/view

) County Council 2 0 2 2 _2 0 2 3 Norfolk Model Calendar

This calendar applies to community schools, community special schools, VC schools and nursery schools and sets the days on which school transport will be provided.
While most Foundation, VA, foundation special, free schools and academy trusts who are able to set their own dates, adopt the Norfolk Model, we advise you
to check with your child's school before making holiday or other commitments.
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Key : White dates - schools open to pupils
Yellow dates - pupil holiday o = Staff Training Days  (The remaining 2 Inset Days will be disaggregated into 6 Twilights, 1 per Half Term)
Red dates - bank holiday
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This calendar applies to community schools, community spacial schools, VC schools and nursery schoals and sets the days on which school transport will be provided.
While most Foundation, WA, foundation special, free schools and academy trusts who are able to set thair own dates, adopt the Morfolk Model, we advise you
to check with your child’s school before making holiday or other commitments.
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